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Winter  

At this time of year, the perfect topic to explore is winter!  
As part of this we will be investigating snow and ice. We will 
look at what happens when it freezes and melts. We will be 
talking  about Jack Frost and making lots of patterns using 
different shapes, textures and materials.   
We will be creating wonderful winter artwork!   

How Can you help your child       
at home? 

 
 Share stories with your 

child. 
 Helping your child with 

their pencil control by  
        doing lots of colouring and  
        painting  activities. 
 Singing lots of number rhymes. 
 Help them with counting  objects,  

recognising and ordering numbers.  

The topic we are learning 
about  in RE is celebrations and 

what celebrations take place in 
our parish family. We will be 
planning a Nursery party.   

Remember as the weather is 
getting very cold the children need 
a warm coat, hat, scarf, gloves and 
wellies for outdoor play! 

 
 
 
We love to read stories and 
this half term we will be  
reading the story  
We`re Going on a Bear Hunt. 
We will make a map and some  
Binoculars.  
Also learn about  
different bears. 

 

Stay and Play  
Please join us on Thursday 30th  

January 8.45 till 9:45 o'clock  to learn all 
about the Chinese New Year festival. This 
year is the year of the Snake and we will 

learn about the Chinese Zodiac story.  


